

12:30 pm Central

URL: <https://unl.zoom.us/j/183382852>

Phone: +1 669 900 6833 or +1 408 638 0968 or +1 646 876 9923

Meeting ID: 183 382 852 (password required)

## Operations Meeting March 17, 2023

**Attendees:** Shawn, John, Derek, Jeff D, Pascal

**Apologies:**

### Fires

- 

### Announcements

- Jeff P is up on Freshdesk triage next week, ? is up the following week
- John T is out Mar 20-24

### Nebraska (Derek, John, Huijun)

- **GRACC**
  -
- **OASIS**
  -
- **OSG Status Page** (<https://status.opensciencegrid.org/>)
  -
- **Check\_MK - Alerting**
  -
- **CVMFS origin**
  -
- **XRootD monitoring collector**
- **CVMFS Singularity sync**
  - Condor was expecting to find test scripts inside singularity images. Older images on /cvmfs/singularity.opensciencegrid.org did not have them. Older images were reprocessed.

### Madison (Brian Lin, Jeff Peterson, Jason)

-

## Tiger

- 

## Frontends

- JLAB
  -
- LIGO
  -
- GLUEX

## Chicago/Collaborations (Pascal)

- 

## Michigan (Shawn)

- Fixes found for upcoming release of perfSONAR v5.0 (due end of month)
- Testing will happen on the very busy CERN node soon (by next Tuesday)

## UCSD (Jeff, Diego, Fabio)

### MISC:

- 

## Central Manager

- 

## Frontends

- UCSD CMS:
  -
- UCLHC
  -

### Caches:

- 

## Hosted CEs

- All new CEs will be installed the gitops / namespace way of managing CEs (this will replace SLATE)

- Need to coordinate with Colby to transition the existing CEs

## GWMS Factory

- Plan to make prototype factory on tiger into redundant production factory
  - John is assisting in transition

## AOB